
 

Holly Grove School Newsletter 

11th December  2023 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk / www.facebook.com/HollyGroveSchool 

We hope you had a great weekend! 

 

   

 

 

 

 Thank you for all your bottle donations  on Friday. 

We really appreciate all your support . 

These will be used for our tombola stall at our  Christmas Markets 

this  Saturday 16th December . Come a join us 11am-2pm for some 

festive fun. 

    

. 

 

 

 

Calling all Burnley FC fans! Exciting News!  

We're raffling off 5 pairs of tickets to watch 

Burnley FC take on Liverpool on Boxing Day 

at 5:30 pm!  

For just £1 per number, you could win 2 tickets and be 

cheering for your favourite team in a sold-out match!     

Hurry, the draw takes place on December 16th. Don't miss 

this chance – grab your lucky numbers now!  

But wait, there's more!  

We've got 20 exclusive tickets up for grabs in a silent      

auction. To secure your spot, send your bids to 

k.wood@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk. The 10 highest        

bidders by 16th December will each score 2 tickets to this 

sell-out game!  

 

Rebecca's Class had lots of fun 

last week ,making Reindeer 

food to sell at the Christmas 

Markets . They look amazing! 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

Our Lower school, performance of  ‘The Twinkly Nativity’, takes place  on 

Thursday, 14th December at 1:30pm. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Reminder 



 

Aisling’s Class - Luqmaan 

Katie’s Class –Amelia 

Samantha’s Class –Henry 

Rebecca’s Class - Anabaya 

Laura’s Class – Archie 

Danielle/Connor’s Class – Oakli-Rose 

Julie’s Class - Zak 

 Michael’s Class - Sofia 

Courtney’s Class - Logan 

Josh’s Class –Hana 

  Alex’s Class - Katie 

Libby’s Class - Varian 

You can view all of our policies on the   

school website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk  

                

 

 

Staff Children 

Haroon 

Oliver. C 

Roza 

-                        

 

 

If you would like to share any news 

on the newsletter, please send      

photos etc. to : 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Thursday 14th December 

Saturday 16th  December  

Tuesday 19th December  

Lower School Nativity 

Christmas Markets 

Nibble and Natter 

Wednesday 20th December  

Friday 22nd December  

Christmas Dinner 

School closes for Christmas 

Christmas Party Day 

Christingle 

Monday 18th  December  

 
A Huge Thank you to Burnley Pendleside 

Rotary Club for their very generous         

donation of £500 for ‘The Georgia Fourie 

Butterfly Fund’.  Santa personally visited 

school on his sleigh to present the cheque 

to us, but not before popping into see all 

the children and giving them a present 

each before he left. 

There will be no Merry Berries    

session this                                  

Thursday, 14th December. 
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